Good Morning Innovation Tech Families,

As we approach the Thanksgiving holiday, | want to express the gratitude | have for our staff,
students and families. Thank you to our teachers for inspiring our students and helping them
achieve their individual academic and career goals. Thank you to our students who engage in
the work and bring positive light to our campus. Thank you to our families who support our
positive and productive campus climate. | am so grateful for all of you and wish you joy and
peace this holiday season.

A reminder there is no school Thursday, Nov. 23 - Friday, Nov. 24" for the Thanksgiving break.
Please check your Parentvue for 2nd quarter progress grades, they will be posted today. We
will have four weeks left of the semester when we return. Please encourage your student to
take advantage of conference period every Tuesday to make up work or receive extra support
from their teacher. Please also encourage your student to attend after school tutoring from
3:15-4:15 Mondays, Tuesdays, and Thursdays.

Your feedback is important to us! Thank you for taking the time to provide us feedback through
our family engagement survey. Please click on the link below to access the survey:

https://[forms.office.com/r/ISDOnypTYO0p

Upcoming Events:

Dec. 8" - Winter Formal will be from 8-11pm. The dance will be held at our campus. Tickets are
$15.00 and can be purchased now. You can purchase tickets online by clicking the link:
https://az- tucson.intouchreceipting.com/

Dec. 19" - Winter Graduation for all high schools - 6pm at Catalina High School, graduates must
be there by 5:15pm

Dec. 20" - Half Day schedule for Finals in periods 1, 3, 5. School dismisses at 12:10pm, Lunch
will not be served.

Dec. 21% - Half Day schedule for Finals in periods 2, 4, 6. School dismisses at 12:10pm, Lunch
will not be served.

Dec. 22™ - Grading Day - No School

Dec. 25" - Jan. 5" - Winter Break

Please email with any questions.

Have a wonderful Thanksgiving Break!
Patricia Hurley

Principal - Innovation Tech High School

520-372-8705
patricia.hurley@tusd1.org
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